
English Schools
Homework

Children who attend English schools often are set Homework by their teachers. 

Homework is work to be completed at home to help the child understand the school 
knowledge better. 

In Primary Schools (ages 5-11),  a child’s homework may be to read a few pages a night 
of their reading book sent home from school. In Secondary, or High, School (ages 11-16), 
homework can be worksheets to complete. 

Homework has a date that it needs to be completed. For example: a child comes home 
with homework on Monday that needs to be completed by the Friday. 

Once the homework is handed in, the teacher can mark it and give feedback to the child 
and know who needs more support in the classroom. 

So homework is really key in helping children learn.



English Schools. 
Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening is a chance for Parents to meet and speak with the 
child’s school teacher. 

A time is agreed with the parent and the teacher to have a conversation 
about the child’s behaviour and achievements at school. This is a great 
opportunity for the parent and teacher to highlight any concerns they are 
having about the child. Or to give great feedback to the parent about the 
wonderful work their child is doing. 

It is important to be on time to Parent’s Evening. 

Parent’s Evening are usually twice an academic year (September-July). 
They often fall in the Autumn and Spring terms.


